
 
 
2024 GOAL Volleyball Clinic Registration 
Registration for the 2024 session of the G.O.A.L. (Girls of Oradell Athletic League) 
Volleyball Clinic is now open and can be accessed through the following link: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScIrlSyscYh0RB9LbElgAmO5HT-
nB0UTJPixdP15LsZfWxpww/viewform 
 

The deadline for registration is June 30, 2024 
 
The Clinic’s dates/times/locations are as follows: 
 

 
 
T-Shirts will be provided and players are responsible for purchasing knee pads.  Wearing knee 
pads is a requirement to participate.  All other equipment to be made available for use during 
clinic sessions. 
 
REGISTRATION IS LIMITED - GOAL VOLLEYBALL RESERVES THE RIGHT TO CAP EACH GRADE 
AT 15 GIRLS BASED ON TOTAL REGISTRATION AND LOGISTICAL NEEDS. REGISTRATION IS 
ON A FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED BASIS.   
 
Email GOALVolleyball3@gmail.com with any questions.  

Megan Bozios
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